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From the President’s Desk:

Visit our website or blog spot for more info: 
www.yorkiwla.org/calendar.html
https://yorkpistol.blogspot.com

All Information for the 
December Newsletter due to:

 Nancy Webb by 12/7/22
Send to: iwlanewsletter@yorkiwla.org

    If you haven’t received your 2023 dues renewal notice by the time 
you receive this newsletter you should be contacting me at  
president@yorkiwla.org to find out why.  You only have until the end of 
the year to get your new membership card and gate key card then you 
will be unable to get on the club grounds. It all takes time, so get to it 
as soon as possible.

    The number one reason you might not have gotten a renewal notice: You forgot to 
renew last year. This is easily fixable if you do it before the end of this year. Afterwards 
you will have to do the whole process to rejoin just like a new member.

The annual Christmas party will be held after a brief membership meeting, which will 
be held on Tuesday, December20th at 6:00 pm (not 7:00 as usual).  Members are  
invited to bring a side or dessert. The club provides ham and turkey.   
Be sure to bring some cash for the juniors gift auction. It’s always a boatload of fun.

Expect range closures for repairs througout the winter. We will post all closure dates to 
the calendar as soon as we know them. 

—Howard Thompson  
president@yorkiwla.org

We had another great turnout at the October work detail with a nice mix of returning members 
and new faces.  We are really getting a lot done and want you to be part of it.  We drew 4 
names from the 10/23 work detail attendees and the following people will be able to pick $25 
gift cards from a wide assortment at the next work detail:  Dave Williams, Nolan Sheehy, Steve 
Hartlaub and Paul Nowotarski.  We will be drawing 4 winners at each work detail, and keeping 
everyone’s names from this and future work details for future drawings at the Christmas party 
as well.

This newsletter probably won’t reach you before the 11/13 2:00 work detail and 4:00 meeting 
but hopefully you got the email reminder, wrote it down from last month’s newsletter or saw it on 
the calendar and attended.  

The December work detail has not been scheduled yet.  We’re looking at the 12/11 but are not 
prepared to commit at this time.  We will decide at the meeting on 11/13 and post to the club 
calendar on the website.  If you’re not using the club calendar on a regular basis you should be.

BUILDING & GROUNDS

This Holiday Shop on Amazon and Give Back!
https://smile.amazon.com/ch/23-2047305 

Amazon donates to Izaak Walton League of America, Inc.York Chapter No. 67

ANNUAL CHRISTMAS PARTY

DECEMBER 20TH
After General meeting at 6pm

Bring Dish to share!
and money for the auction

Upcoming Events
November
12	 Nite Shoot 5pm (see blogspot for details)  
13	 1-2 Gun Pistol Caliber Match 9am 
	 Work Detail 2 pm
	 Building & Grounds Meeting  4pm 
15	 General Membership Meeting  7 pm 
	 Juniors Meeting 7 pm 

December
4	 Back Pits Egg Shoot 9am
6	 Board Meeting 7pm
11	 Multigun Match (weather permitting) 9am 
	 Back Pits closed till 3pm
16	 Juniors Decorate Clubhouse  6pm 
20	 General Membership Meeting  6 pm 
	 Christmas Party after Meeting
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mailto:iwla67newsletter%40gmail?subject=
http://WWW.YORKPISTOL.BLOGSPOT.COM
www.yorkiwla.org/calendar.html%20
mailto:iwlanewsletter@yorkiwla.org
https://www.facebook.com/Izaak-Walton-League-Chapter-67-York-PA-177520232325347/
mailto:president@yorkiwla.org
mailto:president@yorkiwla.org
https://smile.amazon.com/ch/23-2047305


President Howard Thompson
president@yorkiwla.org

Membership Lisa Fuhrman
membership@yorkiwla.org

SHOOTING SPORTS
MULTI-GUN NEWS  
Thank you all for a great year, and thank you to all 
our point series sponsors for your generous  
donations and support!

October 10th we held the annual Shootoff where 
the top 16 of our Point Series participants battled 
each other there was only 1 top dog! 
 
Congratuations to Kevin “from the internet” Neidel 
for being the best tac ops shooter, “Uncle” Dave 
Stephens for Super Senior, and George Dorbert for 
Open divisoin in 2022!  Enjoy some photos of the 
event on this page, videos and more photos will be 
posted on our website soon.

During the Winter months November- February if 
weather permits we will have some fun Multigun 
matches in the back pits. 
Keep a look out on the website and the pistol blog 
spot for more details. Our November match is  a 1 
or 2 gun Pistol caliber only match on 11/13, hope 
to see you there!

Please feel free to reach me with any questions at: 
717-668-2325   — Chris Webb  

TORRES TRAINING SOLUTIONS

TORRES TRAINING SOLUTIONS

TORRES TRAINING SOLUTIONS

TORRES TRAINING SOLUTIONS

Competition Courses
Private Training
Conceal Carry Basics
LE & Military Training

TORRESTRAININGSOLUTIONS.COM

Pistol Committee     
All of our matches are open to members and  
non-members but all require pre-registration. For the 
latest information on our events check our blog at 
www.yorkpistol.blogspot.com regularly.  If you have 
questions about any of the matches at our club, or 
would like to get involved with the pistol committee 
please email us at yorksignup@gmail.com.  The pistol 
committee is a very active and inclusive committee. 
Currently we have 155 members and we always 
looking for more.

MONDAY NIGHT TRAP      
Trap is done for the season. Thank you to all our shooters and help. We will re-open Monday,  April 3, 2023. 

Due to the cost of birds this year our prices will sadly increase next year. 
It will be 6 dollars for adults and 5 dollars for Juniors.

CONTACT: JON CHENOWITH • TRAPDIR@YORKIWLA • 443-790-0655
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Treasurer Bob Nelson
treasurer@yorkiwla.org

Newsletter Editor Nancy Webb
iwlanewsletter@yorkiwla.org 

Don’t Take Your Counters for “Granite”

F R A N K S G R A N I T E . C O M

Knaper’s Stop & GoKnaper’s Stop & Go
Portable Toilet Rentals & Septic Pumping

Locally Family Owned & Operated

717.417.3366

w w w . k n a p e r s . c o mw w w . k n a p e r s . c o m

JUNIORS

The Juniors will be decorating the main clubhouse for the Christmas party on Friday December 16th at 6pm.  This is open to all children and adults 
who would like to help.  Please send me an email or text to let me know if you can attend.  Also, we need to update some of our decorations.  If 
there are any decorations that you would like to donate that would be greatly appreciated as well.

The Juniors will be auctioning wrapped gifts at the Christmas party to earn money for activities.  Any member that would like to donate an item 
please contact me.  The November junior meeting we will be wrapping the gifts and then we will auction them the following month.  

It has also come to my attention that there are several teenagers that need community service hours.  Come join us for a work detail, road clean up 
or ask if there is a project that needs to be done to get those hours done.

Sarah Chenowith  717-841-5136  juniors@yorkiwla.org

Hi Juniors! 

TROUT COMMITTEE
Our 2022-23 Trout Committee season officially started! Thousands of fingerling trout arrived on October 19th:   6,000 Rainbow , 3,000 Brown 
and 1,000 Brook trout. October 8, 2022 was a work day to prepare the fish nursery. The Trout Committee is so grateful for our  
volunteers who “jumped into the work” of cleaning the nursery!  We couldn’t do it without our stoic volunteers — THANK YOU!! 

Now, our focus will be feeding and caring for the fingerlings through the winter 
months. The stocking of streams starts with the first one the muddy month of 
March 2023 until early June when Youth Field Day occurs.  

If you have not been part of the trout-raising experience, we welcome you to enjoy 
being part of the Trout Committee. Our success is all due to our volunteers.

If you would like to help out for this season or for more information, contact Bob 
Nelson at treasurer@yorkiwla.org 
  
You can support our trout activities by purchasing a limited edition-vintage 2020 
Trout T-Shirts!  available for $6 each, to purchase a t-shirt,  contact Bob Nelson at 
treasurer@yorkiwla.org
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